LSS PAC MEETING FEBRUARY 24, 2025

In attendance: Cathy Worall, Alex Joehl, Carrie Sterma, Gina Twellman, Natalie
Carmichael, Kaeli Seward, Bridgette Dahlie, Meredith Dew, Kelly Dewar, Cindy Chung,
Diane Smillie

MEMBERS
Cathy Worall - President
Alex Joehl - Vice-president

VACANT - Treasurer - please contact Isspacpresident@agmail.com if you are interested in
taking on this position

Natalie Carmichael - Secretary

Natalie Carmichel - DPAC rep

Bonnie Macaskill - Member at Large
Solanlle Panguinao - Member at Large

Michelle Grey - Member at Large
1. Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m.

Approval of meeting Agenda for February 24, 2025 meeting
Motion by Kaeli & second by Gina

Approval of minutes from the January 20, 2025 PAC meeting
Motion by Natalie & second by Kaeli

Carried all in favour

2. Administration report

Principal — Diane Smillie

Course planning for all students has begun
Grade 12 GRAD CRUISE tickets are on sale on school cash online as of March 1, 2025. Space
is limited. Maximum Capacity is 175. No Guests allowed. This event is for Grads only.

Parent-teacher interviews will be held on March 13 & 14, 2025. Appointments can be booked
online from February 28 to March 11.


mailto:lsspacpresident@gmail.com

Spring sports are up and running.
Spring Musical - Percy Jackson - runs from February 27 to March 8.

3.

Executive Reports

President’s Report - see new business
Vice-President — Nothing to report
Treasurer

This position is vacant. The PAC is asking for someone to take on this position for
the remainder of the school year. Please join the next PAC meeting on April 28,
2025.

Secretary — Nothing to report

DPAC Rep - scholarships are open. ALL grade 12s are strongly encouraged to
apply. Apply online at https://langleydpac.ca/scholarships/

There are two scholarships to apply for. Please see website for details. Applications
must be received by: April 1, 2025.

Next DPAC meeting is March 12, 2025 in person at the school board office.

New Business

PAC needs to apply for a business BCelD in order to apply for gaming grants. Alex
has offered to figure this out and start the application process.

There is currently a surplus of scholarship money with the Langley School District
Foundation. The amount in Langley Secondary's scholarship account is $18,468.

The school is in need of two additional microwaves for use at the school to reduce
line-ups at lunch time. A motion was made to purchase these microwaves from the
contingency fund in the 2024 - 2025 budget. The price of the two microwaves is not
to exceed $500.

Motion by Cathy, second by Alex
Carried all in favour

Natalie will purchase the microwaves - cost not to exceed $500

AGM for LSS PAC is on May 26, 2025 @ 7 p.m. in the library. Voting for all
executive positions will be held on this date.


https://langleydpac.ca/scholarships/

5.

Old Business

Fundraising - Food Trucks. Michelle is coordinating fundraising treat days (bubble
tea, lemonade, mini-donuts) with Tin Lizzie. Tentative sale date is now April 17,
2025. PAC will provide more details once available. Thank you Michelle for
organizing this fundraiser.

Dry Grad - need more grade 12 volunteers and more involvement from the grade
12s.

Tickets are $50 and will be on sale until April 22, 2025

Any input from Grade 12 students and Grade 12 parents is much appreciated.
Looking to help out with Dry Grad when your child graduates? You are welcome to
join a meeting and see how this event gets planned.

Dry Grad is 100% planned by the Dry Grad Committee (completely separate from
PAC).

This years Dry Grad Event will take place at Central City Fun Park right after the
Grad Dinner & Dance.

FUNDRAISERS

% PUB night fundraiser has been scheduled for April 24, 2025 at the Artful
Dodger Pub in Langley. Tickets can be purchased online using this link:
https://Iss.sd35.bc.ca/parent-community/dry-grad/

% Fundraiser with the Musical Department - 50/50 tickets will be on sale during
the musical theatre performance on Thursday, March 6, Friday, March 7 &
Saturday March 8, 2025. Tickets are $2 each

% Chipotle Fundraiser - March 5, 2025

Please see the Dry Grad website for more information about ongoing fundraisers
such as pop up treat days.
Next Dry Grad Meeting is March 5, 2025 at 6:30 in the Learning Commons

Meeting adjourned.

NEXT MEETING IS APRIL 28, 2025 @ 7 P.M. IN THE LEARNING COMMONS

m  April 28, 2025
m  May 26, 2025 - AGM
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